
 

 

 

June 14, 2018 

 

 

Secretary-Treasurers 

 

Dear Sisters, Brothers, and Friends: 

 

Re: BC Fed Young Workers’ School – Camp Jubilee – September 14, 15 & 16, 2018 

 

The BC Federation of Labour Young Workers’ School is intended for union members between the 

ages of 19 and 30 who want to meet other young activists and learn more about the labour movement 

and political action.   

 

Camp Jubilee is located on the Indian Arm on the North Shore and this year will take place 

September 14-16.  In addition to coursework, attendees will be able to participate in a variety of 

outdoor activities and connect with other young workers from around the province. 

 

The emphasis will be on building skills related to the labour movement, political and community 

organizing and leadership. Engaging young people in the labour movement is essential to the health 

of our unions and communities. 

 

Please find enclosed an HEU application form, things you need to know, and the workshop 

descriptions that you need to choose from.   

 

Successful applicants will have wage loss, registration (which covers accommodation and meals), per 

diems (for travel days only), and transportation covered by HEU. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  This is a camp environment NOT a hotel or resort.  Please read the enclosed 

information closely. 

 

Please contact young workers, encourage them to apply, and post this information widely.  

Applicants should complete the attached forms in full (please make more copies if needed) and 

forward them to Candice Klein via fax: 604-739-1510 or mail, HEU, 5000 North Fraser Way, 

Burnaby BC, V5J 5M3 by 12:00 p.m., Thursday, August 9, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Candice Klein at 604-456-7129 or toll-free 

1-800-663-5813 or by email cklein@heu.org. 

 

In solidarity, 

 
Victor Elkins 

President 

 

Enclosures  
cc: Chairpersons, Provincial Executive, Reps & Directors 

mailto:cklein@heu.org

